
MAY 2024 LIBRARY REPORT 

 

1. Zoey M . did her school service hours (2) on May 14th. 

2. Bayard Maintenance helped secure our horned toad sculpture placement in the park on 

May 16th. 

3. We hosted an art reception for Franky DeAngelis May 16th, and 21 people attended. 

4. Jenny’s last day was May 17, 2024. 

5. The SRP is set to kick off on June 3rd with a public event for children of all ages; singer 

Andy Mason. 

6. Grecia R. from Dept. of Workforce will work some summer hours around her summer 

school schedule.  

7. Sign up for SRP has filled 10 spaces out of 25.  

8. Sonya cleared out old computer equipment from server room as the temp. exceeded  

95 degrees, some items for disposal and or storage. 

9. Sonya has made a contact through Luis Terrazas and SWCOG to discuss the building of a 

ramp or steps leading up to the park. The contact is through the DOT. 

10. Sonya is shopping for gravel and mulch to complete some of the park landscaping as 

time permits. I did receive bids on a shed to store our equipment. 

11. We received three applications for the unposted assistant librarian position and turned 

in to city hall. 

12. Tom O. has moved and no longer volunteering at BPL. 

13. The library had one CTW issued on a female. 

14. June calendar of events is full with SRP, Co-Starters and Nature Discovery Cam; all have 

been finalized.  

  

 


